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REMEMBRANCE SERVICE &
POPPY APPEAL

A Festival of Remembrance will begin at 7.00pm on
Friday 12th November 2021 at the war memorial in
the village green near the post office. Some P6
pupils will lay crosses of remembrance and read out
the names of “The Fallen”.

Poppies have now arrived in school and are available
to the children each day from tomorrow until
Friday 12th November 2021. Pupils wishing to buy a
poppy are asked to make a donation as suggested:

Paper poppy: 50p
Reflective poppy keyring: 50p
Rubber wrist band: £1
Zipper Ribbon 50p

There are a limited number of items this year left
over from previous years, these items include: 

Poppy pencil: 50p
Poppy ruler: £1
Poppy pencil sharpener: 50p
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MOBILE
LIBRARY
We are delighted to let you know
that the school mobile library
service is resuming on Monday
8th November for P4-7 pupils.
Reading is so important and this
provides the children with access
to a fabulous range of texts.

PUNCTUALITY
I am aware that some children are
often coming into school late.
Please be aware that the school
day begins at 8.50am for ALL
pupils and lateness can affect the
child’s attendance record. It can
be very disruptive for the child
and is not a good start to the day.

SCHOOL FUND
We are asking that parents send
in a school fund contribution of
£10 per term, per child up to a
maximum of £20 per term, per
family. This will greatly assist as
we depend on school fund to pay
for some essential resources

DITCH THE DARK DAY
Our Ditch the Dark day was a great success. The
weather was lovely and we were all able to enjoy the
outside disco. Many thanks to Miss Mullan our
Sustainable Travel Co-ordinator and Miss Haggan
for providing the music. Mr & Mrs Caldwell
provided the children with super party bags. This
was very kind and much appreciated!


